
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS

RE:  GYM ROOM
                                                                                                                                                                         

Please be advised that the gym room will 
be open for use on Friday, May 10, 2013.

SIMERRA PROPERTY MANAGEMENT
AS AGENTS FOR AND ON BEHALF OF ART CONDOS

Anthony Tucci
Property Manager
Email: atucci@simerra.com
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